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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

Friday April 19th: Last day of Term 1.  

School resumes TUESDAY May 7th. 

In Term 2, we won’t be going Swimming. Instead, Sport each Friday will be Ath-

letics in preparation for our Sports Day in Week 9. 

Week 2: NAPLAN testing of students in Years 3, 5 and 7. 

Week 3: Monday and Tuesday May 20th and 21st: Pupil-free days. Staff will 

be attending professional learning. 

Sunday Gospel:  
John 10: 27-30 

“I give my sheep eternal life”. 

Like a shepherd who looks after his sheep, 

Jesus looks after us. But Jesus’ love for us 

goes even beyond our death. 

NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 11, 2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the 

Week” are chosen in each class 

every Monday at Warlawurru 

School. Please ask your child if 

they were chosen today. 

Dear parents and families, 
Today marks the close of school for Term 1.  
I wish everyone a happy and safe holiday. 

Thank you to those who attended, and those who 

sent apologies, for our Open Day and launch of 

our School and Community Partnership Agree-

ment on Wednesday. It represented a written commitment by 

school and community to support each other in providing the 

best educational opportunities for our children. 

“EXCELLENCE 

= Always doing 

the very best”.  
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Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 69 students. 

If you couldn’t make it to our Open Day this 

week, then you missed out on seeing... 

...beautiful work in classrooms. 

...Junior Primary singing “Spirit of the Bush”. 

...Middle Primary doing the Hokey Pokey. 

...Senior Primary acting out “Goldilocks”. 

...Patricia and Della leading the school in prayer. 


